
 
 
 

Headteacher: James Tibbles 
 
Tel: 01227 830276 
Email: office@bridge.kent.sch.uk 
Web: www.bridge.kent.sch.uk  

Bridge & Patrixbourne CEP School 
Conyngham Lane 

Bridge, Canterbury 
Kent 

CT4 5JX  
 

     
 
 
 

Compassion, Trust, Generosity, Forgiveness, Service 

Creativity, Excellence, Resilience 

Friday 13th December 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

There has been so much taking place over the past few weeks to celebrate Christmas starting with the Salvation Army 

Concert, bazaar and discos last week and continuing with the performances this week from Year R, Year 1 and Year 2 

– all excellent in their own right. 

The staff and children have worked so hard to ensure that these are the best that they can be and I trust that those 

who attended enjoyed them all. We’ve had a lot of positive feedback from parents and the children have enjoyed the 

experience immensely. 

Next week, we invite the senior citizens of Bridge into school for performances from each class as well as our orchestra 

and choir; we have our Christingle Services on Tuesday and the kitchen is preparing our Christmas lunch on 

Wednesday. 

After all that, I think we all deserve a bit of a break! 

I’d like to thank all of bridge School Community – parents, staff, governors and children alike. Without us all working 

together the children would not have the benefit of all these experiences at Christmas time. 

Wednesday is the last day of term and once again, we’ve prepared a little visual treat for the children which will be up 

on the school website. If you need a reminder of the joy that was last year’s video, this can also be seen on our website. 

https://bridge.kent.sch.uk/blog/2018-12-19-10-02-00-merry-christmas-everyone 

Have a wonderful break with your families and we’ll see you back on Monday 6th January. 

   

James Tibbles, 
Headteacher 
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